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To Novi Community School District Parents and Community Members: 

 

I know many of you have had questions arising from the closure of our schools necessitated by 

Governor Whitmer's Executive Order.  We have created a "Frequently Asked Questions" page.  It is 

highlighted on the pop-up page that appears when you go to our district website.  If you have additional 

questions or need clarity, feel free to contact me or Sheila Holly, sheila.holly@novik12.org. 

 

We have an update on our high school summer school program.  We believe that we will have the ability 

to run summer school, at Novi High School, as we have in the past.  The summer school program will 

start one week later this year in light of the pandemic.  The new dates are as follows: 

 

June 29, 2020 - July 28, 2020    at Novi High School (see website for details. 

 

This year, in an effort to help support our Novi Community and Students, we will be offering an online 

ELECTIVE class summer program via Michigan Virtual.  Students can take up to 1 credit in the online 

program, which is June 8 - August 14th. 

 

Also, in a continued effort to support our Novi students, we will offer for this summer ONLY the option 

for students to audit the course they were enrolled in during the 2019-20 school year (semester class B 

class) at the time of registration.   

 

Information will be posted on the website this week.  Registration will be through the Community Ed 

Office and the cost is $355 per half credit (in district) and $370 out of district. 

 

You can find more information here:  

https://ecec.novi.k12.mi.us/programs/summer-school   

 

During this difficult time, we sometimes need support.  Our district has a collaborative effort with the 

City of Novi.  Novi Youth Assistance can provide needed support and referral services. Their 

caseworker is Lisa Shields.  She can be reached via email at shieldsl@oakgov.com.  Information on 

Novi Youth Assistance can be found here:  https://www.cityofnovi.org/Community/Youth-Services.aspx 

 

Thank you for your support during these tumultuous times. At some point, we will celebrate.  Today, 

let's just get through today. 

 

Steve  
Steve M. Matthews, Ed.D. 

Superintendent 

Novi Community School District 
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